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1 September 2025 

ALL SCHOOLS 
 

Ocean Drive Roadworks – Bus Service Changes 
 

Morning and Afternoon 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Commencing Tuesday 9th September 2025, there will be changes to bus services operating in 
the Port Macquarie Region due to the reopening of Dahlsford Drive at Ocean Drive.  
 
The following bus services with temporary diversions in place due to the roadworks on Ocean 
Drive will revert to their original path & times – for further information please refer to your 
school’s timetabled services at www.busways.com.au/nsw/school-services/school-timetables 
and select the link next to your school’s name; “New timetable | 09 Sept 2025”.  

 
  

 

 

Thank you for your attention to these updates. Should you have any further questions, please 
contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 2929 or infoline@busways.com.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BUSWAYS  
(4210i) Dahlsford Dr Reopening 
 

Route Services 

AM PM 

324 (712a ex 
Marbuk/Amethyst) 

333 (150p ex 
Kendall) 

333 (629a ex 
Kendall) 

333 (228p ex 
Settlement City) 

333 (710a ex 
Kendall) 

333 (313p ex Port 
Macq TAFE) 

334 (827a ex 
Lighthouse Plaza) 

333 (353p ex 
Kendall) 

School Buses 

AM PM 

S370 S520 

S402 S522 

S434 S545 

S443 S554 

S444 S556 

S446 S557 

S447 S561 

S458 S566 

S459 S567 

S465 S574 

S466 S582 

S469 S590 

S470 S603 

 S655 
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